
SENT BY E-MAIL 
 
Hi Rob 
 
Apologies if this is too late but just in case it isn’t, the Headteacher’s 
comments are below: 
 

• Dangerous for bicycles because of difficulty in cars passing them when 
leaving the City  

• Serious problems for parents when dropping off children.  There is 
nowhere for them to stop and drop off safely.  

• Difficulties for both cars and buses leaving the premises and turning 
right towards the City at busy times because the bus lane can be 
hidden by other traffic.  

• Wednesday mornings at around 8.00 – 8.20 am is a nightmare due to 
refuse collections and the inability to pass the vehicle.  

• General difficulties in vehicles passing buses who pull over at 
Broadway to collect students going to Ecclesbourne School often in 
great numbers.  
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